
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Mapua Bowling Club RoW 
1 message

Wayne Chisnall <wchisnall@gmail.com> Wed, May 12, 2021 at 5:22 PM
To: Richard Hilton <Richard.Hilton@tasman.govt.nz>, OurMapua email <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi Richard,
You asked me to let you know if the gravel RoW alongside the Mapua tennis courts deteriorated. There are some quite deep pot
holes alongside the end of the tennis courts that need some attention.
Also, there was a MDCA meeting on Monday night and I was asked if you could arrange for direction signs to be placed at either end of the
pathway between the Bowling Club car park and Iwa Street. I guess it is not immediately obvious to users that there is a pathway there. Can
this be put on your list for signs?
Thanks in advance
Wayne Chisnall
MDCA Exec
M: 027 568 2375


